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First name: Paul

Last name: Sieracki

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Friends of the Clearwater signed our comment letter after I submitted it.

 

This new letter reflects the addition of FOC.

 

I apologize for the issue.

 

Also enclosed is an additional letter stating what FSEEE employees think about logging collaboratives.


